
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

MINUTES TAKEN AT THE JUNE 6th, 2016 WORKSHOP MEETING

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled workshop on Monday, June 6th, 2016 at 7:30 PM.
Four of the five Board members were present: Supervisor Norton and Town Board members Mary Weinberger, Linda Eurich and Mark D’Agostino.  Ryan Orton was unable to attend as he was at a funeral.
The Board members went over the various workshop agenda items.  A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to send a letter of support to the Pine Plains Central School District for their grant application to hire a consultant to institute programs for mental health awareness.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – absent.
Another motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger to approve the use of the Town Hall as a designated alternative emergency evacuation site for the students and staff of the Cold Spring School.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – absent.
The Board members continued with their discussions on topics for the scheduled Thursday Board meeting and adjourned the meeting at 7:40 PM on a motion made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.
_____________________________
Ritamary Bell
Town Clerk

